
 

 

                               

 

30th January 2015 

 

 

 

 

 

                               Proposed New Lodge for Those Interested In Music 

 

 

Dear Brethren, 

 

Further to the successful initial meeting held on Saturday 10th January 2015, I am pleased to 

invite all those who have an interest in music as instrumentalists, vocalists, or those who 

simply love music in all its forms, to a further ‘formative’ meeting on Saturday 28th February 

2015 at 11.00am at the Cardiff Masonic Hall, which will be followed by light refreshments. 

 

This proposed new lodge will be a daylight lodge meeting four times a year on Saturday 

morning.  This is in order to avoid clashes in diary commitments for those Brethren who may 

either be performing, or attending concerts. 

 

If you are unable to attend this meeting but are interested in helping to form this new lodge, 

please communicate with me, by email: AEJS@southwalesmason.com 

 

 

Yours sincerely and fraternally 

 

 

      Alistair E.J. Swinford 

Assistant Provincial Grand Master 


